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Webinar Invitation for Primary Care Rate 
Increase  
 

Primary Care Physicians: You are invited to join DOH for a Webinar on June 6 to 
learn about the program requirements for increased Medicaid payment for primary care 
services. 
 
Space is limited. 
 
Reserve your Webinar seat now at: 
https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/623528313  
 
Title: Medicaid Primary Care Rate Increase 
Date: Thursday, June 6, 2013 
Time: 2:00 PM - 3:30 PM EDT 
 
After registering you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 
joining the Webinar. 
 
System Requirements 
PC-based attendees 
Required: Windows® 7, Vista, XP or 2003 Server 
 
Mac®-based attendees 
Required: Mac OS® X 10.6 or newer 
 
Mobile attendees 
Required: iPhone®, iPad®, Android™ phone or Android tablet  
 
For further information, please refer to the Primary Care Rate Increase FAQ's and 
attestation form available at: 
https://www.emedny.org/info/ProviderEnrollment/physician/Option1.aspx 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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